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   AUGUST 8, 2020 2PM 

8 days till the Ministry Golf Tournament fundraiser! We still need 9 more hole sponsorships 

and 12 more teams to meet last year’s totals! Players can call Lincoln Country Club to set a tee 

time and still be part of the tournament! If you do not play golf but want to help, you can 

sponsor a golf hole for $100.  

See our website for details:  https://christianministryoflincolncounty.org/fundraisers 

 

This fundraiser will help us continue to pay rent bills and utility payments that are higher 

than we have ever seen before.  
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 CLOTHES CLOSET VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

We continue to get calls asking if we are accepting clothing. We cannot take in any clothing 

until we have more volunteers willing to help. If you are interested in 

helping once or twice a month, please call Woody Saunders at 704-748-

4961 or email him at christianministry.volunteers@gmail.com   

   THE PANTRY IS LOW ON BREAKFAST FOOD! 

Our most needed item is breakfast food! This can be cereal, grits or oatmeal.  

We are also low on bar soap.    

 

 VOLUNTEER TRUCK DRIVER NEEDED! 

We use our trucks to pick up food donations from local grocery stores. When we were given 

these trucks the amount of food that we received doubled, all because we can go pick it up at 

the stores.  So, our trucks are among our most valuable Ministry possessions.  We need a few 

volunteers that have experience driving a box truck. Retired truck drivers, school bus drivers… 

we need you!  If you are interested in volunteering, please call Woody Saunders at 704-748-

4961 or email him at christianministry.volunteers@gmail.com 
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